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Appeal of Renewal by Anderson on behalf of Elysse Duffy to the denial of a building permit to replace egress
windows for property at 2086 Princeton Avenue  (Ward 3)

2086 Princeton Avenue

We are appealing 2 replacement windows that will not comply with the height requirement stated in the egress
window policy.  Windows, at their current dimensions will comply with policy requirements in width and overall
glazed area.  Please approve.

August 31, 2010 Egress Window Non-Compliance Determination.

September 7, 2010

Granted without hearing.

Grant a 2-inch variance on the openable height of two double hung replacement egress windows.

[Enter the target date for this item to be introduced to Council]
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